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Quick Count Facility for School Year 2023-2024 is now open for encoding. 
 

The Quick Count Facility in the Learner Information System enables the Department 
of Education to monitor enrollment updates in our schools for reporting to the different offices 
across all governance levels and stakeholders.  
 

Hence, schools are advised to encode their Quick Count Enrollment Data for School 
Year 2023-2024 in the Learner Information System (LIS) based on the number of  enrolled 
learners. Schools will only encode the total number of learners by grade level and allowed to 
update the data daily if there are changes. 
 

The Policy, Planning, and Research Division (PPRD) of the Regional Offices (ROs) and 
School Governance Operations Division-Planning and Research Unit (SGOD-PRU) shall 
jointly monitor and ensure that schools encode their data in the system. Schools with 
difficulties in encoding the data shall be given appropriate technical assistance. 
 

Thank you. 
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